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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Investigators from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are
seeking information in a hit-and-run crash that killed a pedestrian early Tuesday.

Deputies responded about 2:30 a.m. to Sol Legare Road near Crozet Drive. They determined
that the pedestrian was walking on the road when he was hit by a vehicle that fled the area. The
pedestrian was then struck by another vehicle, which also left the scene, according to witness
information. The second vehicle was later located during a traffic stop by Charleston police in
downtown Charleston.

The pedestrian was transported to MUSC, where he died.

No charges have been filed. CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit is investigating. No description of the
suspect vehicle is available. Anyone with information can reach the Sheriff’s Office by calling
dispatch at 843-743-7200. People who wish to remain anonymous can call Crime Stoppers at
843-554-1111.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will provide the pedestrian’s identity information when
available.

UPDATE July 6, 2022

Deputies are aware of a nearby gathering that the victim had left before the crash. They
continue to investigate to determine the extent of the connection.

No arrests have been made. The vehicle that initially struck the pedestrian has not been
identified, and there is no description available. Anyone with information can reach the Sheriff’s
Office by calling dispatch at 843-743-7200. People who wish to remain anonymous can call
Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.


